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Holy Trinity Newsletter 

20th January 2023 

 Dates for your diary 

J 
A 
N 

Monday 30th - Bake Off Competition                                        

F 
E 
B 

Wednesday 1st  - Screen Free Day                      

Thursday 2nd  - 6TM visit to  Fulham Palace, am      

Monday 6th  - 6TM at the Natural History                   

Monday 6th - Friday 10th - Carnival Week        

Museum, am                                                                                 

Wednesday 8th - 3MQ Visit to the V&A, all day                  

Mon 13th  - Fri 17th - Half Term                                     

Monday 20th  - Staff Inset Day                                            

Tuesday  21st - Back to school after Half Term              

Tuesday 21st - Open Afternoon, 3.30pm     

Wednesday 22nd - Open Morning, 8.30am                       

Wednesday 22nd - Ash Wednesday Assembly, 

2.30pm (Details to follow) 

If you would like an item included in the Newsletter, which is also published on the websit www.ccht.rbkc.sch.uk)  please telephone Mrs Phillips  on 
02078819860 or email  lphillips@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk  by  Wednesday lunchtime at the latest.   

Follow us on our social media platforms: 
 

@cchtfederation 
@christchurchschoolkitchen      

NEXT WEEK—VISITORS, COMMUNITY EVENTS & CURRICULUM ENRICHMENT 

Tuesday 24th January 5CH Visit to the Transport Museum, am 

Tuesday 24th January 2ZP Visit to the Synagogue, am 

Friday 27th January 3MQ Visit to the National History Museum, am 

Students Of The Week 

 
RCM - Fred & Alan 
1JD - Fanouris & Noelle 
2ZP - Emil & Portia 
3MQ - Eneral & Ethan 
4AJ  - Leo & Abigail 
5CH - Ziyad & Max 
6TM -Marin & Maria 

 HOLY TRINITY SCHOOL 

presents the 
PROMISES AUCTION 

 

Thursday 9th March 2023, 7pm 

At our Cadogan Gardens Hall  
 

Tickets cost £15 per person and includes a 
Two-Course Dinner. There will also be a 
crèche available on the night for the cost of 
£5. Both tickets and the crèche can be 
booked through the School Gateway. More 
info inside. 

Strike Action 
 

As you are aware, 
the first date for 
strike action will 
be on Wednesday 1st February.  
We have calculated that we can still teach all 
the classes at both schools and breakfast clubs 
and after-school clubs will still run. Thank you 
for your kind messages of support for both the 
teachers that are striking and for the school 
staff that are endeavouring to keep our schools 
running. 

https://www.instagram.com/cchtfederation/
https://www.instagram.com/christchurchschoolkitchen/


 

 

Attendance Week beginning  9th January                                               

Class % Lates  

RCM 98% 2 

1JD 93% 8 

2ZP 91% 6 

3MQ 96% 10 

4AJ 92% 12 

5CH 97% 3 

6TM 100% 9 

Amazon Wish list  
Thank you  to everyone 
who has  purchased    
something for our 
school  from our            
Amazon Wish List!  If you would like to                   
purchase something on  our behalf, please visit: 

  https://amzn.eu/3jaGUpR  

If you find something you would like  to              
purchase – just add  it  to your basket and follow 
the same procedures as it you  were ordering 
something for  yourself. The items will then be 
delivered directly to the school – please make 
sure you  select the school address in the                
delivery section.  

 
If you have any old children’s jeans that 

 you no longer need, Mrs Phillips would be            
grateful for any donations.  
 These will be used for an 

 exciting,  upcycling project at fashion club 
 starting on Tuesday 24th January.   

With your donations,  the children will be able to 
create wonderful new items whilst learning  

to be more sustainable.  
 

Please deliver donations of washed,  
 children's jeans (ages 6 and up, ideally no 

 embellishments) to the Sedding 
Street office 

        by Monday 16th January. 

On Thursday 2nd February we will  
be celebrating Lunar New Year 

across the school.  
This year is  The Year of the Rabbit 

and the children can come to school 
either wearing red, or traditional 
 Chinese/East Asian outfits or a  

rabbit  outfit.  
 

https://amzn.eu/3jaGUpR


 

 



 

 

Bake Off is Back! 
Monday 30th January 

 
The theme is VALENTINES – 

from heart shaped biscuits  
to red velvet  

cupcakes and pavlovas, the  
designs and recipes are endless. 

But it is important to remember no nuts please.  
 

Please bring your entries  to school on that Monday morning by 8.50am 
and remember to put your name somewhere on your  

creation.  
We look forward to seeing and tasting all of your baking  

creations on Monday 30th January when it will be Judgement day with the 
results to be  

announced at 3.20pm that afternoon. 
 

Our Judges 
Hannah Edgeworth  - Head of School 
Mary Sheahan - Senior Administrator 

Elvis Kraja - School Chef  
Harriet Turnball  - Year 5 Parent 

 
First prize - Afternoon tea for 6 at Peggy Porschen’s Chelsea Parlour 

Second prize  - A Children’s book  
First and Second prizes will be offered to both KS1 & KS2 winners 



 

 

HOLY TRINITY SCHOOL 
presents the 

PROMISES AUCTION 
Thursday 9th March 2023, 7pm 
At our Cadogan Gardens Hall 

  
Tickets cost £15 per person and includes a Two-Course Dinner.  

Please order your tickets through School Gateway.  
 

We are delighted to announce that our eagerly-anticipated Promises Auction at Holy           
Trinity is on the horizon and we couldn’t be more excited about opening our Cadogan      
Gardens Hall to our parents, friends and family for a night to remember. 
  
We are thrilled to welcome everyone for an evening of delicious food and wine before 
our enthusiastic and multi-talented auctioneer, Father Brian, commences the Promises 
Auction and leads us through our programme of events. 
  
In order for the Promises Auction to take place we need your help and a lot of it, at 
great speed! We have the mammoth task ahead of compiling a catalogue of enticing 
and intriguing lots to encourage the bidding wars to begin. 
The lots you offer can fall under the following six categories: 
  
Food and Drink 

Holidays 

Events, Memberships & Exhibitions 

A Helping Hand 

Health, Beauty and Sport 

Objects 

  
Please see below an example of our catalogue last year and contents to help guide you 
towards some ideas and help conjure up some lot offerings. Consider your own skills 
and areas of expertise and be as creative and original as you would like – these tend to 
be the lots that encourage the most frenzied of bidding! 
 
Please could you send your lot offers to me at krose@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk by the 1st February – this is 
just 4 weeks away. 

  
If you have any questions about the lots you would like to offer or some help with ideas then do 
please email krose@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk 

mailto:krose@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk
mailto:krose@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk


 

 



 

 

New Spelling Programme 
 

This term, we are introducing a new spelling programme in Years 2-6 at Christ Church and 
 Holy Trinity. The programme is called PLD (Promoting Literacy Development) and is an  
 evidence-based approach to structured  synthetic phonics. The programme follows on smoothly 
from Alphabet Code which our younger children have already been following. 
Please see additional information which will be sent out by your child's teacher. 
The children will no longer be tested weekly, but half termly as the programme focuses on 
TEACHING which ensures there is long-term learning.  
If you wish to carry out a weekly test at home, then: 
 
Option 1: Test last week's words. 
Option 2: Present 2 words from the current week, two words from the last fortnight, two words 
from three weeks ago and two words from a month ago.  



 

 

Fantastic learning at Holy Trinity  
 

Year 2  - Maths 

Year 6  - Geography 

KS2 Play time 
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